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Call to Order at: 6:40 PM 

Attending Board Members: 

Jack Chambers, Mary Robertson, Diane Wood, Greg Clark, Scott Stewart 

Absent: 

Margaret Garrahan, Steve Bailey, Don Kennedy, Alex Pereira, Dave Young, John 

McReynolds, Robin Chambers, Steve Rogers 

Non Members Present: 

Ron LaMarre 

Guests: 

V. Pereira, K. Simon, N. Clark, J. Jacklein, A. Grosso 

Old Business: 

None. 

New Business: 

Jack Chambers - Discussed positions for the auxiliary board and what is involved with 

the positions. 

 

As an auxiliary board member you are invited to all board meetings, Mondays at 6:00 

pm. You will be added to the e-mail list for board members.  

 

We are in need of people for the following: 

 To run score keeping clinics. 

 Opening day meeting to get people involved. 

 T-ball coordinator (to form teams) 

 Player agent assistant (to learn the position for next year) 

 Concession coordinator (to order, receive and pick up food, cokes and make 

schedules) 

 Filing needed and shredding of documents 

 

Discussions: 
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Discuss-Set Dates & Events for 2007 Season. (sign up, tryouts, manager meeting, team 

mom meeting, clinics, workdays, opening day) 

 

Discuss Concession stands.  All three up and running this year. 

 

We need to refurbish batting cages at Jimmy Moore and McGrath and build a new one at 

Crane.  We will have the City take down Fee Ave batting cage. 

 

Talk to city about spraying for ants. 

 

Concession stand team needed. 

 

Sign up for Spring Ball in November. 

 

Need to recruit families with younger children in the league to grow with the league. 

 

Nancy Clark said she would look into making stickers for the EGLL registration signs 

from last year to cover up the old dates. This way we could reuse them. 

 

Ron LaMarre reminded everyone to remember school Spring Break when making 

schedules for 2007. 

 

Ron LaMarre asked if we could get the tournament dates sooner in the year so that 

families could be prepared in planning vacations. 

 

Saturday, Sep-09-2006 we will pass out shirts and hats for fall ball. 

Adjournment: 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

These minutes prepared and submitted by: 

 

Mary Robertson 

Secretary 

EGLL BOD 

 


